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Please denymf.he deménd from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln
counties |

1 message

Richard Meier <meier.rich@dol.gov> , Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 12:53 PM
Reply-To: Richard Meier <meier.rich@dol.gov>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail. cormn

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King, State Engineer
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King, State Engineer,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over

a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering Sl
from & brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this : gc_,f:
project.
Don't be like previous State Water Engineers who sold out ignoring the : ,
wishes of the people and their own scientific knowledge as to what's
best for the ecosystem, animals, and residents. : o

Sincerely,

Richard Meier
4600 Kietzke Ln
Rero, NV B9502-5033

(775) 688-1378

[ e s
e e i e b b e

DEC 01 201!

o % PRIV

e L EET T e e

https://mail. google.com/mail/7ui=2&ik=0d 14 5befdc&view=pt&scarch=inbox&th=133b3... 1 1/21/2011



